Eritrea
Take action for Aster Fissehatsion
Email: pa.ambassador@eritreanembassyuk.org 
FAO His Excellency The Ambassador
Your Excellency,
Please forward this message to President Isaias.
“This International Women’s Day I am thinking particularly of Aster Fissehatsion, a Prisoner of Conscience in Eritrea since 2001.
I respectfully urge you to immediately and unconditionally release Aster, and all others detained for peacefully exercising their right to freedom of expression.
Yours sincerely,”

